
RECOMMENDATION FOR SERVICE ON THE BOARD 

Ecumenical Community of Chautauqua (ECOC) 
 The Nominating Committee of the Board of the ECOC seeks help in recognizing 
people who have gifts, experience and knowledge that would contribute to the ECOC Board 
leadership.  A term on the Board is five (5) years.  The Board meets twice a year at 
Chautauqua – mid-June, and at the end of the season and other times off season via phone 
conference call or on-line meeting platform.  Elections are held at the Annual General 
Meeting (end of season) and terms begin at the end of that meeting. 

 Each Board member serves on at least one committee of the Board.  Committees 
meet at the time of the Board meetings and as needed during the off-season because the 
work of the Board is year-round.  Board members are expected to support the ECOC 
financially as they are able.  When they are in Chautauqua during the season, board 
members help with ECOC Sunday afternoon socials, hosted by the board. 

Self-recommendations are welcome. 

 

Name recommended_______________________________________ Date____________ 

Address_________________________________________________________________ 

 __________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone______________________________ Email_________________________ 

� Check if this is a self-recommendation 

Denomination or faith group___________________________________________ 

  _____Clergy           ____Layperson 

____Number of years associated with the Ecumenical Community (Ministers’ Union) 

Additional information would be most helpful to the Nominating Committee, such as: the 
person’s character, sense of community, commitment to the ECOC, particular skills they would 
bring to the position, etc. (Please use the reverse side or attach a statement.) 

Name of person making this recommendation (if this is not a self-recommendation): 

Name_________________________________________ Phone____________________ 

               Email_____________________ 

 

Thank you for your help.  Please return this form to the office in Shaw House or mail to: 

Nominating Committee, ECOC, Box 988, Chautauqua, NY 14722 



Or scan and attach to an email c/o Registrar:  ecocregistrar@gmail.com  

 


